
 Pancakes ST. MARY’S LAKE CITY 

Monday, June 23 
 7:00 AM - 8:00 PM   ADORATION 
 9:00 AM - NO MASS 
 

Tuesday,  June 24 
 9:00  AM  Visitation 
11:00 AM  Funeral for Renee Reutzel 
 

 Wednesday, June 25 
 9:00 AM   Chris Ajar  + 
 

Thursday,  June 26 
 9:00 AM  Jerry & Delores Bromen + 

 9:30 AM  Morning Prayer 
  

Friday, June 27 
 9:00  AM  Lawrence & Martha Wagner  + 
10:00 AM  Herbert, Vernis, Gary, Randy &  
                   Barbara Getschmannn @ N.H.  + 
 

Saturday,  June 28   
 5:00 PM  Dan Coyle  + 
 

Sunday,  June 29 
  8:00 AM  @ St. Patrick’s 
10:00 AM  Parishioners of St. Mary’s & St. Pat’s 

 

Adoration at St. Patrick’s, West Albany,  
every Tuesday from 5PM - 6PM 

June 28,  5:00 PM 
 

Lector:  Ann Schreck 
 

Eucharistic Ministers: Jerry Dunbar, Jason Raths 
 

Servers:  Thomas Halder, Isabella Raths 
 

Ushers & Greeters: Pam & Ed Bauman, Doug & 
                 Janet Thompson 
 
June 29,  10:00 AM 
 

Lector:  Karen Wedul 
 

Eucharistic Ministers: Kelly Haeska, Volunteer 
 

Servers:  Rex Herbers, Xavier Ruiz-Nunez 
 

Ushers & Greeters: Roger & LaVada Reckmann,  
                Brian Schreiber, Steve Sitta 

        PARISH SUPPORT  -  JUNE 15, 2025 
 

ADULT CHURCH SUPPORT             $4,310.00      
OFFERTORY                                              472.00 
VIGIL CANDLES                                         41.00 
MASS INTENTIONS                                    10.00 
JANITORIAL FUND                                    45.00 
PETER’S & PENCE                                1,000.00 
CEMETERY                                                290.00 
IN MEMOERY OF LUCILLE MEYER    50.00 
RECTORY                                                1,000.00 
HOLY LAND                                            1,000.00 

Dear brothers and sisters in Christ,  
This weekend, we are celebrating the solemnity of 
Corpus Christi which means the Body and Blood of 
Christ! This is the Eucharist and it is the source and 
summit of our faith! We give thanks to God for this 
life-giving gift that he has bestowed upon us. I invite 
you to take advantage of our adoration days on Mon-
days at Lake City and Tuesdays at St. Pat’s.  
 

We have lots to be thankful to our good and gracious 
God. The Matrix is up and running and last weekend 
we had about 17 kids come. This is a space for both 
parishes and all kids of faiths to come and hang out so 
please see our flock notes and emails about upcoming 
dates. A great thanks to all who have helped chaper-
one and donated so much for our youth and this minis-
try. We could always use much more chaperones.  
Sincerely,   
 

Fr. The Hoang  

THANK YOU TO OUR ALTAR SERVERS 
 

Join our parish in thanking the youth 
of St. Mary’s for their service as altar 
servers: Lacey & Levi Harvey, Linus 
Cuchetti, Louise and Millie Freid, 
Thomas Halder, Rex Herbers, Xavier 
Ruiz-Nunez, Isabella Raths, Calvin 

and Roman Stolz, Jason Wolf and Ryder Mueske.  
 

They serve our Church in a special ministry assisting 
the priest at Liturgy and other Church ceremonies.  
 

May God bless them as they continue to serve. 
 

In appreciation, the servers were given gift certificates 
donated by the KC’s and CCW Women’s Group on 
behalf of the parish. 
 

Families may contact the parish office if they have a 
youth interested in being an altar server. 

Church Directories Have Arrived! 
 
If you had your picture tak-
en or submitted a photo, 
your directory is ready for 
pickup! Stop by the church 
office to get your copy. 
Also, please take a moment 

to check your contact information in the back of the 
directory. If your address or other details are incor-
rect, kindly notify the office so we can make the nec-
essary updates.                     
Thank you for helping us keep our church family 
connected! 

 

JUNE 22, 2025 THE MOST HOLY BODY & BLOOD OF CHRIST 

 

CONFIRMATION STUDENTS CERTIFICATES 
ARE ON A TABLE NEAR THE FIRESIDE 
ROOM. PLEASE PICK THEM UP DURING 
THE WEEK OR AFTER MASS. 

Knights of Columbus Bingo at the Lake 
City Care Center on Monday, June 23, at 
7:00 PM.  
Committee:  Jeff Doyle, Dave Renelt, 
Steve Stolz & Justin Clausen. 

 

MEN’S GROUP will meet on 
Thursday, June 26th, at 6:00 PM 
in the church. 

Thank you, Thank you, and THANK YOU again! We 
opened The Matrix on Saturday June 14th and it was 
a HUGE success. We had a total of 17 students come 
throughout the evening. We were open from 6-8pm 
and our youth enjoyed card games, bean bags, board 
games, pool, coloring, visiting, eating pizza and more. 
 

I would like to give a big shout out to John & Kelly 
Haeska for all their hard work for cleaning, organizing 
and getting this space ready. Thank you to the CCW 
for purchasing a refrigerator and microwave for the 
space, to the many families and donors who have do-
nated money or items toward our space, THANK 
YOU! Thank you also to Father for making this come 
alive and for allowing our youth to have a safe place 
to gather! All 7-12th graders are welcome to join us, 
please make sure you have a Parent/Guardian waiver 
signed before attending. This can be done anytime 
during our parish office hours.  
 

Our upcoming dates will be as follows:  
June 23rd 5:00-8:00pm **BINGO at 5:30pm with 
prizes! 
 

July 9th  5:00-8:00 pm. 
July 30th 5:00-8:00 pm 
August 6th  5:00-8:00 pm 
August 18th  5:00-8:00 pm 
 

We are in need of volunteers to chaperone when we 
have The Matrix open. If interested, contact Emmee 
via phone or email 651.380.0003 or emmeebellemu-
sic@gmail.com 

St. Mary’s of the Lake will have their 
18th Annual Golf Tournament on Sunday, 
July 13th. Please keep the date open for 
another fun day at Lake Pepin Golf 
Course. 

We are looking for theme baskets, gift cards, Chamber 
bucks and etc. for our raffle. 
 

Sign up sheets for working at the Golf course are in 
the Gathering Space. We need people for serving food, 
selling raffle tickets for theme baskets, meal tickets, 
bingo workers, bars or cookies. 
 

We also will have a quilt raffle starting this weekend. 
$5.00 a ticket or 5 for $20. Get your tickets after Mass 
or from the office gals. 
 

Sign up sheets for golfing and hole sponsors are also 
on a table in the Gathering Space. You may also sign 
up to golf at Lake Pepin Golf Course, 345-5768. 
 

Our next meeting will be held on Monday, July 7th, 
6:00 PM in the Fireside Room. All are welcome! 

Remember in your prayers Jane 
Medvec’s mother Renee Reutzel. 
Her funeral will be at St. Mary’s of 
the Lake on Tuesday, June 24th, 
11:00 AM. Visitation at the church 
before Mass. 
 

May she enjoy eternal life with God in heaven. 

TOTUS TUUS is coming up!  
July 13-17 for grades 7-12 and July 14-18 for grades 1-6.  

Totus Tuus is a Catholic Summer youth program dedicated 
to sharing the Gospel and promoting the Catholic Faith! 

The goal is to help young people grow in the understanding 
of and straighten their faith with Jesus Christ.  

Totus Tuus calls upon college students and seminarians 
from across the United States to carry this mission to every 
young person they encounter. These young men and wom-
en are hired for their energy, enthusiasm, love of the Faith, 
commitment to spiritual growth, ability to work with a 
team and a desire to work with youth. 
 

Totus Tuus primarily serves students going into grades 1-
12, but there are opportunities for adult volunteers to get 
involved as well. During the weekdays (Monday-Friday) 
our team of missionaries and parish volunteers (teens and 
adults) run the grade school program for students going 
into grades 1-6. In the evenings (Sunday-Thursday) the 
missionaries and adult volunteers offer a program for mid-
dle and high school students going into grades 7-12. 
 

How can you help? 
 

1. Get your children signed up for camp! – Ask others in 
our parish if they are signed up, encourage them to come 
join us! 
2. Pray for the students, families, staff and all involved. 
Wednesday evening we will have a Potluck for the entire 
parish- please plan to attend. 

July 16th from 5:15pm-6:45pm. 
Check out the volunteer openings in the Gathering Space 
on the Totus Tuus table. 
 

If you have any questions, please feel free to reach out to 
Emmee! We look forward to a successful week of camp for 
our youth! 


